
PUBLIC NOTICE – INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT/PRINCIPAL CONTRACT HEARING 
 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11, the Saddle River Board of Education is providing notice 
of its intent to hold a public hearing and to take action to amend, extend and/or alter 
contract terms and conditions of the district Interim Superintendent/Principal at its 
regular meeting to be held at the Wandell School Library located at 97 E. Allendale Rd., 
Saddle River, NJ on November 24, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Prior to this action, the Board will permit the public to make comment on the proposed 
revised contract at the aforementioned meeting.  The Board, pursuant to Open Public 
Meetings Act, specifically N.J.S.A. 10:4-12(b), shall not publicly discuss personnel 
matters.  However, the Board will give all comments appropriate consideration.  Copies 
of this revised contract are available for review by contacting Donna Logan, Board 
Secretary. 
 
The Board, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-12(b), the Open Public Meetings Act, shall not 
publicly discuss personnel matters and shall not respond to comments made by 
members of the public. 
 
Please be aware that the subject of this hearing retains the right to privacy and shall 
retain all rights regarding defamation and slander according to the laws of New Jersey.  
The Board shall not be held liable for comments made by members of the public. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
Donna M. Logan 
 
Board Secretary 
 
October 19, 2015 
  
  
 
 


